16 St Patrick’s Road, Saul, Downpatrick, Co. Down
BT30 7JG
Tel. 02844614145

IT"s SAUL HERE

Week beginning 7t September 2020

E-mail: info@stpatrickspssaul.downpatrick.ni.sch.uk
www.stpatricksprimarysaul.co.uk

Saul Also find us on: f

Please drive carefully in and
around the school grounds. When
traffic is particularly heavy please
be patient and remember to keep
the laneway clear at all times.
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We work together, we play together, we pray together
/ \ Each week we will update you with the
Welcome to our new P1s who newsletter. All of this information is also

ha\[/[e :l?tt[ed L”to ,StbPat”Ck’s SO available via our school website and is updated on
el Bs WEEE. S bEen gt a daily basis there by Mrs Cope. Don’t forget to

getting to know them. Miss q load th " e
McMullan, Mrs McDowell and Mrs Ow.n o € app 1o your smart phone, so you can
receive latest updates.

McKeown have really enjoyed it as

well.

There are some lovely photos on

their class page on our website. September 2020 Monday-Thursday

Check them out!

\ / Class | Teacher Drop off Pick Up Pick Up

P1 Miss McMullan | 9:20-9:40am | 12:00pm | 12:00pm
P2 Mrs McCartan | 9:15am 2:00pm 1:30pm
P3 Mrs Kernan 9:05am 2:15pm 1:45pm
P4 Mrs Jordan 8:55am 2:30pm 2:00pm
P5 Mrs Sealey 8:55am 2:45pm 2:10pm
P6 Miss Maguire 8:40am 3:00pm 2:20pm

P7 Mrs Green 8:40am 3:15pm 2:30pm



mailto:info@stpatrickspssaul.downpatrick.ni.sch.uk
http://www.stpatricksprimarysaul.co.uk/

We are trying to organise reading books for
everyone but we have had a significant
number of books that haven't been returned.
To facilitate every child having the best
opportunity to access reading material, we
really need these back as soon as possible.
Your child would have had books at home
from March when school closed and we need
them back. Books can be returned to
classrooms where they will be placed in boxes
where they will be kept for 72 hours before
being shared out again. Place all books in a
bag with your child’s name clearly marked
please.

PE Days
We will have PE outside on these

days. Children may wear their PE
uniform to school on these days.
Monday — Primary 1

Tuesday — Primary 2

Wednesday — Primary 5
Thursday — P4 & P7

Friday — P3 & P6

A big thanks to everyone for following the new school routine. It has been a
very busy start to the term and we are very grateful for your co-operation and
support. As usual the children have been brilliant and have got used to the
regular hand washing and sanitising during the school day. We would
appreciate if children are dropped off at their correct time and not before, as
we have a significant amount of prep each morning. Children should also have
a coat with them each day, even if it’s a lovely morning when they leave home.
Being outside is an essential part of the school day and we also have windows
open in classrooms, so it might be a little cooler than they are used to.

Now we have started so well, let’s keep it up!
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